Derrickson, Scott A

From: Pat Newalu <newalup001@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 6:34 PM

To: DBEDT LUC

Subject: Fwd: Hawaiian Memorial Park Expansion

To whom it may concern,

>

> | am strongly in support of this project. We need space for our growing families. Hawaiian Memorial Park has taken time
to accommodate and address the many concerns of the community. | wish that there were more businesses out there that
would take the time to listen and make accommodations for the community.

> This is a good thing!

>

> Thank you,

> Arthur Newalu

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone



